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National Health Service in Scotland
Management Executive

Dear Colleague
WELFARE FOOD SCHEME

Summary

1. This letter informs Health Boards and NHS
Tpusts of a change in the price to be paid by
Family Credit recipients for dried baby-milk and a
change in brand name of dried baby-milk listed for
supply under the Welfare Food Scheme.

Action

9. The following changes should be brought to
the attention of all staff in maternity and child
health clinics, approved retail pharmacies and
supplies staff.

9.1 From 19 August 1994 the price to be paid
by Family Credit recipients for 900 grammes of
dried baby-milk will increase from £3.40 to
£3.50.

9.2 Farley's Ostermilk and Ostermilk Two
have been renamed Farley's First Milk and
Farley's Second Milk respectively.

3.  This letter should be copied to Unit General
Managers.

Yours sincerely

N ~

DAVID R STEEL
Director of Corporate Affairs

E1304101.084 1.

St, Andrew's House
Edinburgh EH1 3DG

| August 1994

Addressees:
For Action:

General Managers,
Health Boards

A\ ]
Chief Executives,
NHS Trusts

For Information:

General Manager,

Common Services Agency

General Manager,
State Hospital

Enquiries to:

Miss A Bearhop
HPPHD 1-3

Room 54H

St Andrew's House
EDINBURGH

EH1 3DG

Tel: 031 244 2436
Fax: 031 244 2846






